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Anchorline 
Newsletter of the West Seattle Yacht Club 

Commodore’s Report  

 Next Social Event 

 
  Ahoy members, it sure has been a busy summer. It is time to return to our meet-
ings that are scheduled for the 3rd Friday of every month. Just to remind everyone 
that we will be meeting at Masonic Temple in West Seattle. Doors open at 6pm 
and dinner at 7pm. This meeting is a potluck dinner. 
 
  For those who are new to the club, the Sept meeting is our nomination meeting. 
There will be 2 open positions to our officer’s platform. We will need a Rear Com-
modore and a Yeoman. The Yeoman is one of the officers that documents the 
meetings. Rear Commodore who sets up the cruises will work with a majority of 
the cruises already set for the 2017/2018. There will also be some open positions 
such as the meeting bar, cruise bar, and positions for our 2yr board members. 
These positions are great for new members to get to know the membership and 
the processes of the club. We have had enjoyable times and memories this year 
due to our volunteers and now we're looking for more to help the club moving for-
ward.  
 
  I would like to thank our officers and board members for their time and efforts 
working together in making this year a pleasant year. Job well done. 
 
  Save the date for the WSYC Commodore Ball. The date is Nov 4th at Queen City 
Yacht Club and for those who have not been here, the ambience of this place look-
ing out at Portage Bay is phenomenal. The invitations will be coming out shortly. 
 
Halloween cruise will be Oct 27-29 at Bell Harbor. We have 9 slips assigned to 
WSYC. If you wish to participate, PLEASE CALL and reserve your slip now. If slips 
are not reserved, they will be returned Bell Harbor 2 weeks prior to Oct 27th. 
More info later.  
 
Thank you, 
WSYC Commodore 
Don Lobdell 

 
 

           
           September Birthdays 
 

 

 

  

Mark Clinton 9 

Matt Wolcott 26 

Doreen Rupprecht 27 

Scott Shannon 27 

Kayla Schrober 28 
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Vice Commodore’s Report  

Hope everyone is enjoying their summer. 

 
Friday the 15th is our next general meeting at the Masonic Hall. 
We're going to keep it simple with a pot luck; be sure and bring something tasty to share with all your friends. Doors 
open at 6:00 
Kate and Chuck Deaver will be hosting happy hour at 6:30, (bless their hearts) 
 

Steak Fry in Brownsville was a lot of fun as usual.  It was great to see everyone who was able to attend. Thank you 
very much to all the volunteers who helped make this happen. 
Lori and I bought a new boat this summer and have been enjoying it as much as we can. Chaparral is on the market. 
Call me if you know anyone looking. Two boats are too many. Keep in mind, we're looking for someone to fill in the 
Rear Commodore position, Doreen Rupprecht has done an awesome job and is moving up to Vice. 
 
Hope to see you all next week. 

 
Vice Commodore 
Mike Lesieur 

Place a Classified Ad! 
E-mail all of your information to Bob Schrader,  
bobsathome@aol.com, 
and he will compile the ads and forward them to our Anchorline editor. 

South 
Sound 
Cruise 

Desolation 
Sound, 
British  
Columbia 

Bremerton  
Weekend 
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Rear Commodore’s Report 

Hello boating members of WSYC - Hope you all had a wonderful, amazing, fun summer cruising time on the wa-
ter!! 
 
Here's a recap of all the fun we had: 
 
June 9th - 11th 2017 - Seafood feed in Des Monies was another yummy fest!! 
July 1st - 4th  2017 -  Brementon  "Blast the bridge"we had 11 boats at this event and Port Orchard for 4th of 
July.  
July 12th - 14th 2017 -  Roche Harbor vacation rendezvous cruise thanks to Bob and Linda Schrader for putting 
this together. 
July 15th - Aug 5th 2017  -  amazing time in "Desolation Sound"  
Aug 18th - 20th 2017 -  our annual steak fry in Brownsville we had 13 boats and 44 members/guest to enjoy this 
fun  event . 
Aug 26th - 31st 2017 -  we got a chance to checkout the 'South Sound" Mini Cruise  to Tacoma, Olym-
pia,Longbranch,Gig Harbor which was great to spend time down south - we all love Longbranch!! 
Sept 1st - 4th 2017 -  Brementon for the 'Blackberry Festival" which was another great turnout 12 boats a lot of 
fun in the sun!! 
 
The next event will be on Sept 16th - "Dick Baker Fishing Derby - Kingston.  If you like to join in, please let Rod 
Rupprecht know. 
 

FISHING DERBY – Coordinator Rod Rupprecht (425) 771-4393 home or (425) 533-3172 cell 
we will be fishing Area 10 

Weigh-in for the fishing derby will be ( 3;00 pm) at Kingston ** 
Nautical twilight 
sun rise 5:40am-6:17am 
sun set 7:49pm-8:26pm 
the club will provide hot dogs,-cash prize for the biggest legal fish - $5.00 per person 
**gives people time to return to Edmond's  
 
ARE YOU READY FOR SOME FISHING!!!!!! 
 
Wow its been a busy cruising year and a lot of fun!! thanks for all the support and help from all of you to make 
this a  FABULOUS year being your REAR COMMODORE - Doreen Rupprecht - Please thinking about who you 
would like for your next years Rear Commodore, its was a great time for me and it can be for you too! Remem-
ber being a West Seattle Yacht Club Officer helps keep this wonderful club going! 
 

Your Rear Commodore, 
Doreen Rupprecht 

Summer Cruising Fun 



 
West Seattle Yacht Club Officers, Board Members & Volunteers | Nov 2017 thru Oct 2018  
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Commodore:   Phone Committee:   Meeting Hosts:   

Don Lobdell  Joy Smith and Lori Leseiur 
Kate & Chuck 
Deaver  

        

Vice-Commodore:   Publicity Committee:  Webmaster:   

Mike Leseiur  TBA   Lacey Ethier   

        

Rear-Commodore:   Cruise Captain:   Anchorline:   

Doreen Rupprecht  Bob Schrader (206) 790-6495  Dee Selk    

     dselk46@comcast.net 

Purser:   Ship Store:      

Robert Selk                    
(206) 715-4191   Dori Schnelz  Sunshine Committee:  

     Sue Scott (206) 938-8918  

Yeoman:   Photographer:      

Judy Giddens                
(206) 660-2154   Julie Baker/Dori Schnelz Advertising:   

     Bob Schrader (206) 790-6495  

Two Year Board:   IOBG:       

Rob Ponselle  Lani & Lee Lightle   Reciprocals:   

Susan Ponselle     Scott Wilson (206) 932-1389  

Mark Clinton  RBAW:       

  Vacant    Cruise Bar/Hosts:   

One Year Board:      Mark Clinton/Julie Baker 

Dan Scott  Membership:     

Julie Baker  Rob Ponselle     

Rod Rupprecht        

Congratulations to the winners 
of the Polaroid TV raffle.  

Happy Viewing to   
Christina Chambers and  

Jason Vevik.  


